
 
 
 
Bell is the largest telecommunications company in Canada and the workers of 
the Bell Craft bargaining unit build and maintain the infrastructure where this 
strength resides.  
 

The November 30th expiry date of our contract is nearing and our bargaining 
representatives are meeting with the company every week on our 
behalf.  While they are in Ottawa negotiating, there is much we can do here 
to support our representatives. 
 

Whether it is discussing bargaining with a colleague, reading the bulletins 
posted on the website or preparing ourselves financially, we all play an active 
role in building awareness and solidarity. 
 
 

 

What does collective bargaining mean to you? 

 
 

Each person when asked that question provides a unique response. Some 
discuss the process while others talk about the outcome they desire. 
 

We hope the 'Stronger Together' series will generate awareness and 
discussion moving into the final stretch of bargaining before our contract 
ends. 
 

In the first of five videos, Local 25 President Justin Connolly discusses a need 
to come together and seek out improved working conditions. 
 

Video: unifor25.com -> Content ->Information -> Local 25 

 


